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Special Points of   
Interest 

 Board of      
Education 
Meeting  7 PM 
Monday, 
12/17 

 WINTER     
CONCERT  - 
Tuesday, 
12/18 at KTES   
6:30 PM 

 Knowlton 
Fire & Rescue 
brings Santa 
Claus to 
Town this 
Sunday, Dec. 
9th ….Look 
for the flyer 
inside this 
week’s 
NEWS. 

Governor’s Educator of the Year Program 

LAST CHANCE to nominate a teacher or educational 
service professional for Educator of the Year !  

Send in your nomination by Friday, 12/7.   

The nomination form is available on the school website.     
Use the nomination form to nominate a Teacher or 
Educational Service Professional from our school.   

All forms should be returned to Mrs. DeFalco .   

Those interested in being part of the selection committee should notify 
Mrs. DeFalco at defalcoj@knowltonschool.com    

 

Annual Holiday Shoppe 
 

The last day for the Knowlton Township Elementary 

School Annual  Holiday Shoppe sponsored by the PTA is 

Thursday, December 6th. Homerooms have been scheduled to shop   

during the day for their families and friends. Thank you to the PTA 

and all the volunteers who made this shopping event possible!   

Our WINTER CONCERT 

will take place at 6:30 PM on Tuesday, December 18, 2018     

at KNOWLTON TOWNSHIP ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

Kindergarten, 3rd Grade, 5th Grade, 6th Grade and Advanced Band            

is performing.               

            

 Band Students will need to be at KTES by 6:00 pm                          

All other performers will need to be at KTES by 6:15 pm 



POWER UP WITH SCHOOL BREAKFAST! 

Fuel up with a balanced breakfast and be ready to learn! KTES is 

happy to offer breakfast to students as part of the School   

Breakfast Program. Breakfast is available daily for all students. 

Cost is $1.50 for students.  

For those who currently qualify for reduced price lunch the cost is .30 cents.                

Eligible free lunch students are also entitled to free breakfast.  

Substitute Teachers  

Needed: 
KTES is looking for substitute teachers... 

If interested please forward resume,        

NJ Teaching Certificate or NJ Substitute 

Certificate (must have 60 college credits 

to apply for a sub certificate),                

Current NJDOE Criminal History Review 

(transfer of clearance will be required) 

and Current Mantoux (TB Screening)    

results from your doctor to: 

 

Donna Ventura  

(Adm. Asst to the Superintendent) 

Knowlton Twp. Elementary School 

PO Box 227, Delaware, NJ  07833 

 

 

CAFETERIA NEWS: 

 
From the Cafeteria: 

 
 

 IMPORTANT - There have 

been some changes made to 

the December lunch menu.  

Please access the updated 

menu on the school website. 

 Please note that the cost of 

the daily lunch for the 2018-

2019 school year is $3.25. 

 Please visit the parent portal 

to see a record of your child’s 

food service account. If you 

have any questions, please 

contact the office.  

 Need to put $ on your child’s 

lunch account?  You can also 

do this on the parent portal. 

 If you receive an automated 

phone call regarding your 

child’s lunch account, please 

settle the account promptly.  

 

December Dates: 

 Dec 17th - Board of Education Meeting at 
7:00 pm 

 Dec 18th - Winter Concert at KTES begin-
ning at 6:30 pm 

 Dec 21st - 1:15 pm dismissal / lunch will be 
served 

 Winter Recess - Dec 24th  through Jan 1st 



   KN O WL TON  N EWS  

DECEMBER THEME: TOLERANCE 

Meeting Date - Tuesday, Dec. 11th 

Pick up at 4 PM 

 

December  

Board of Education Meeting  

Monday, December 17th  

at 7:00 pm              

  in the library 

JUST SAY NO CLUB 

The next meeting of the JSN CLUB will be on 

Monday, December 10th  in Mrs. Harer’s room.   

Pick up time is 4 PM.   

 

KEEP CLIPPING BOX TOPS 

for Knowlton Twp. Elementary 

School.  Help us raise funds  

by continuing   to clip for our  

February 2019 collection day!    

Congratulations to our November      
Knowlton Knight Citizen of the Month 

Award Recipients: 

Baxter F. 

Jacob B. 

Both were nominated because 

They demonstrated the characteristics 

of a KTES GOOD CITIZEN.  

Congratulations to Baxter & Jacob for    

being “ON TRACK” 

and setting a great example 

for your fellow students!  

GREAT JOB!  

Knowlton Knight Award 

The ADOPT - A - TEACHER program 

sponsored by the Knowlton Twp. PTA 

still has some Wish Tag opportunities 

available!  Please contact Torey          

Capano at tlcapano@gmail.com or      

Samantha Quick at smkise@yahoo.com 

to request a tag!  Thank you everyone 

for your generosity in support of our 

Knowlton teachers this holiday season!  



JUST SAY NO CLUB 

December Collection 
 

Helping Hands to Give Hope for the Hospital's Children 

 
 

 

The Just Say No Club is collecting new books for the 

Lehigh Valley Hospital during the month of December.    

Due to the children being sick, they are requesting that 

the children’s books be new. They are looking for books     

from Preschool to 6th grade level. Donations will be        

accepted through Wednesday, December 19th.              

A collection box will also be available at the                     

Winter Concert on December 18th at KTES.  

Each person that donates a book or sends in a monetary     

donation will get a cut-out “Helping Hand” that will be   

displayed around the school.                                     

Thank you in advance for your help and support! 

Sincerely,  

                     The Just Say No Club 
 

Questions? Contact Mrs. Harer at harerc@knowltonschool.com 

 





Knowlton Community News... 
 Greetings from Santa Ho-Ho-Ho...On December 8th from 8 to 12 come 

to North Warren Regional High School for Breakfast with Santa! $6 for adults 
and $2 for kids. Enjoy a hot breakfast, play fun games and meet Santa! Kids 
under 3 are FREE.   

 The WEST JERSEY Soccer Club is looking for U9—U18 Boys and Girls 
for Indoor Training and the Spring Season.  Visit 
www.westjerseysoccerclub.org for more information.  

 11th Annual Holiday Craft Fair - FREE ADMISSION (to craft fair), Saturday, 
December 8th from 9 am to 2:30 pm at North Warren Regional HS in Blair-
stown. Crafters, artisans and vendors will be there.  Breakfast with Santa 
sponsored by the NWR FBLA from 8 to 12 too! Sponsored by the NWR PTO.   

 Free Community Bluegrass Christmas Concert at Knowlton United 
Methodist Church featuring Kelly Planer and the Perks. Saturday, December 
15th at 7 pm. 509 Route 94, Columbia.  All are welcome! For more              
information contact the church at 908-496-4313 or email at:                    
knowltonumc@gmail.com 

 Knowlton Fire & Rescue is bringing Santa Claus to town this Sunday,       
Dec. 9th!  See the attached schedule to know when he will be in your      
neighborhood!  

TREX Recycling Update… 
 KTES’s total recycling amount for the 

month of November was 282 pounds 
of plastic. So far we have recycled 

539 pounds since September!  

 We are getting some plastic in that can 
NOT be recycled.  Here are some       
examples of plastics Trex CAN recycle:  

      Grocery bags 

 Bread bags 

 Case overwrap 

 Dry cleaning bags 

 Newspaper sleeves 

 Ice Bags 

 Wood pellet bags 

 Ziploc and other reclosable bags 

 Produce bags (that you put produce  

 in at the grocery store)  

 Bubble wrap 

 Salt bags 

 Cereal bags 


